
Hi Ron, 

Greg Elms/UsersNGSO 

12/02/2010 03:15 PM 
To rigipp······ 
cc David Ryan/UsersNGSCl••I 

bee 

Subject Dale Subpoena - Negotiation Documents 

VGS0.2000.1371.0331 

Dave Ryan has advised that Fin McRae had no firm view one way or the other on the negotiation 
documents and whether their existence should be disclosed - he did not raise this himself with the 
DPP but was happy for Dave to make contact with the OPP on the issue. Irene McGregor from the 
OPP has been apprised of the issue and has agreed with our view that defence should be put on 
notice of the existence of the documents and our objection to disclosure on Pll grounds. 

Can you please draft the follow-up letter to Hargreaves as per your advice on the issue? 

Regards , 
Greg 

Greg Elms 
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Senior Solicitor, Victoria Police Branch 

Victorian Government Solicitor's Office 
Level 8, Building C, 637 Flinders Street, Melbourne Vic 3005 
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